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Views and concerns raised by Yuen Long District Council (YLDC) members
at the meeting with LegCo Members

held on 5 June 2003

At the above meeting, YLDC members pointed out that certain plots of land at
Ha Tsuen had been left idle for many years because the Administration had earmarked
them for infrastructural developments. While the land owners concerned had no
objection to such freezing of land, they were of the view that the freezing period
should be reasonable, and that the Administration should buy back these plots of land
from them instead of leaving the matter unsettled endlessly.


